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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2012 9:49 AM
To: 'ldooley@equologicgroup.com'
Subject: RE: Mills College

Lee, 
  Your request for an extension is approved.  Please submit the report on December 19, 2012. 
Regards, 
Barb Jakub 
 

From: ldooley@equologicgroup.com [mailto:ldooley@equologicgroup.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 21, 2012 6:22 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: Mills College 
 
Ms. Jakub, 
EquoLogic, on behalf of Mills College, requests a 30-day extension for submittal of a soil and groundwater 
investigation report currently due October 29, 2012.  The lawn area where borings are to be placed is 
used for a large number of out-door activities.  The College has requested that work be performed on 
October 19. 
  
In addition, you requested information from DWR regarding a water supply well shown on an "old" topo 
map.  Is it possible to send a copy of the portion of the map showing the well location within the Mills 
College property?  Thanks 
  
  
  
  

 
Lee Dooley/ 408 656-2505 


